
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
‘When I Grow Up’ Super 

Learning Week featuring 

Fibonacci!- Monday 16th-

Friday 20th October 
 

Harvest Assembly– Tuesday 

17th October 

 

Individual School Photos- 

Friday 20th October 
 

School closes for half term- 

Friday 20th October  

 

Thank you for your support 

this half term – have a lovely 

break! 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 16/10/2017 . 
‘When I Grow Up’ Super Learning Week 

featuring Fibonacci 

This week we will be finding out all about the 

famous Italian mathematician Fibonacci! We will be 

creating his life story with storyboards in English, 

creating Fibonnaci patterns in art and we will be 

looking at the history of numbers and Maths. We will 

also be taking on the role of our teachers and 

teaching the Year 1 children some of our amazing 

maths! 

Maths  

This week we will be setting up a tuck shop to try 

and double our starting budget! Can we plan and 

implement the running of it successfully? Each class 

will be selling tuck on Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday. Children are invited to bring in 

some spending money to buy the tuck if you are 

able to. We suggest 50p per day. 


